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September 23, 2014 

To Our Valued Customers: 

Due to increases in the costs of materials and services related to the manufacture of corrugated 
materials, our primary suppliers of stock boxes will be implementing a price increase as of October 1, 
2014. 

This letter is to notify you that we will implement corresponding price increases of 7% on these 
products, effective October 1, 2014. Please contact your sales representative for more information on 
the scope of these changes for the stock boxes you purchase from GF. 

GF remains committed to offering excellent customer service, quality products, and on time delivery 
every time. 

Thank you for your continued support and understanding. 

Sincerely, 

 

Greg Martin 

CEO 
GF Inc. 


